
  HOSPITAL HAPPENINGS

Sports physicals
By Jeanette Phillips, Republic Medical Clinic Receptionist

It’s that time again! Are you and your 
teens ready for sports? Fall sports are upon 
us, which means some may need a sports 
physical. In order for athletes to not miss 
any practices, it’s important to get them 
an appointment as soon as possible. Sports 
physicals are $25 and are mandatory 
to participate in our school’s athletic 
programs, but are only needed every 2 
years. Even if you’re planning on a winter 
or spring sport, call to schedule your sports 
physical now, to ensure you can be seen 
before practices begin.

High School Football for the Republic 
Tigers begins August 17th, while Volleyball 
and Cross Country both start August 

22nd.  Junior High sports will start after 
school begins. Dan Groom is the Athletic 
Director for the Republic School District.

High School Football for the Curlew 
Cougars begins August 22, with Volleyball 
and Cross Country both beginning August 
25th. Charlie Groth is the Athletic director 
for Curlew. 

 If you or your child needs a sports 
physical, call Republic Medical Clinic at 
509-775-3153 or Curlew Medical Clinic at 
509-779-4049. Have a safe and successful 
school year!

Prior Hospital Happenings available at 
http://www.fcphd.org/news.html
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